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December 4, 2021 
 

         Mark Matkovich 
         Assistant Fire Chief 
         City of Aurora Fire Department 
         44 E. Downer Place 
         Aurora, IL 60505 
 

 
Subject: Type I Ambulance- Fire Service, Inc. / Updated Wheeled Coach Purchase Proposal 
 
Dear Chief Matkovich, 

Thank you again for your consideration of Fire Service, Inc.  and Wheeled Coach Ambulance.   Please find below 
budgetary pricing for a new build 2022 Ford F550 4x4 7.3 L Gas, Type 1 Wheeled Coach Ambulance.  Pricing 
depicts changes to module including a full aluminum interior, build options, performance bond and Stryker 
Power Pro Cot and Active Air purification system, Installed.   All factory and Ford incentives applied.  This build 
is in accordance with the tag on provisions within the previous contract(s).    These prices are subject to change 
based upon manufacturer and OEM costs and model year changes, unknown at time of proposal. 
 
Pricing Summary: 

(1) 2022 Ford F550 4x4 7.3 L Gas Wheeled Coach Custom Type I ambulance  $319,403.00 

Trade Value 2010 Medtec E450 TIII  ($5000.00) 

Net Purchase  $314,253.00 

 
 Terms and Conditions: 
 
  Taxes:  If Applicable.  Customer responsible for all taxes 
 
  Freight:  F.O.B. – Fire Service Inc., St. John, IN (Dealership location) 
 
  Terms:   Net Due upon Delivery.  Wire Transfer, Corporate or Bank Check. 
 

Delivery: 12-14 months  after confirmation and chassis arrival. 
 . 

 Change to the order, after order confirmation, will increase delivery time. 
 
This proposal for the ambulance conforms to all Department of Transportation (DOT) rules and 
regulations, as well as all Federal KKK-1882-F Specifications in effect at the time of bid.  
 
This is budgetary proposal only, and is valid until January 6, 2082, or until current Ford model year 
expires.  Government incentives are flexible and can change prior to order, customer responsible for any 
OEM increases due to model year or GPC changes prior to order.    Should you have any questions or require 
additional information; please do not hesitate to contact me at 630.546.5232.   I again look forward to 
working with you and the City of Aurora Fire Department on this latest project. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jeff 
 
Jeff LeBeda 
Vice President of Sales 

Office & Mobile:   Phone:  630.546.5232 
Service:   Phone: 800.578.4281 
(After hours)  Phone: 219.808.2396 
  Fax:     219.3654090 
PARTS:   Phone: 800.578.4281 
  Fax:      219.365.4090 
 


